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PLANT SALE  
If you are visiting our
reception and fancy picking
up a bargain, we have a
number of homegrown
tomato plants available for a
small donation.
All proceeds to the Eco-
Garden.

YEAR 7 MATHEMATICANS 
Two of our fantastic Year
7 mathematicians- Oliver
T and Casey J have
engaged with our
recommended reads this
term and have even
produced their own book
reviews!
Look on the MathsHub on
FROG to see their
thoughts on our choice of
books. Well done to both!

GOODBYE MRS LUNT 

One of our longest serving members of staff, Mrs
Lunt, left us this week after twenty years at the
school. Along with her team of lunchtime
supervisors, she had a surprise lunch served by
Year 10 and accompanied by a Year 11 student
on the piano. Many thanks for your hard work
and we wish you all the best for the future. We
will miss you.

Throughout the first lockdown, a Year 8 student came to
school every day due to his parents being key workers.
As you can imagine, school felt very different during this
time so some staff introduced wellbeing walks as part of
the new routine. The daisy picture used in our
prospectus was taken by him on one of these walks.

Yesterday that student, who is now sitting his GCSEs, did
a final wellbeing walk with me, where we spoke about
those days in lockdown and how things had changed.
Then he took a second photograph of the school. 

To all our wonderful Year 11 and Year 13 students who
have their final assemblies today, we will never forget
what you experienced during that time. You are a
remarkable group of young people and we wish you all
the very best for the future.

Mrs Johnson
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BBHS mathematics department celebrated national
numeracy day this Wednesday, taking part in lots of
different activities. From quizzes to dance moves to
even creating a maths rap!
Our students have certainly embraced their love for
numeracy!

GETTING READY FOR SUMMER

NATIONAL NUMERACY DAY

TSHIRT COMPETITION Our budding gardeners were busy on Thursday
evening planting crops and getting our eco-garden
ready for summer.

Josh S did a fabulous job mowing the lawn and
thank you to Mr Roberts for giving us a hand

Alongside this, the winning design will be sold
throughout the summer at their pride stalls.
The deadline for entries is the 12th of June and
students in Year 7-9 have had the information and
t-shirt template set on FROG for them.
We look forward to seeing your designs and hope
you join us in supporting equality, diversity and
inclusion.
If you wish to receive any further support with this,
please email h.willott@bb-hs.co.uk

Staffordshire Sexual Health
Charity have invited our students
to participate in a competition to
design the best LGBTQ+ t-shirt.
The winner of the competition
will receive a printed copy of
their t-shirt and a £20 Amazon
voucher. 

YEAR 12 PHYSICS

Once they'd checked
that they could be
answered, the rest of
the group had to tackle
the problems. Without
exception, everyone
was superb - 'good
learning' team!

The Year 12 physics
group were
incredible this
week, working in
pairs to design
exam style
questions using
Kirchhoff's laws
and resistance
combinations. 


